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Inspector’s Question 3 to the Council 

 

Letter from the Minister of State for Housing and Planning to 
the Chief Executive of the Planning Inspectorate – Strategic 
Housing Market Assessments (dated 19.12.14) 

 

A letter from Brandon Lewis MP to Simon Ridley has been circulated concerning 
Strategic Housing Market Assessments.  It clarifies the existing policy position. 

Could the Council comment on whether or not the content of the letter has any 
implications for the Local Plan of which I should be aware.  The letter, this 
question and the Council’s response should be added to the Examination library.  

A response within two weeks would be welcome. 

 

David Hogger  

Inspector 

13th January 2015 


